

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

Heather Dryden Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee 13 March 2014

Re: Proposal for implementing GAC advice concerning IGO acronyms

Dear Heather,

On behalf of the Board New gTLD Program Committee (NGPC), I am forwarding for information the enclosed draft proposal for implementing the GAC advice on IGO acronym protections at the second level. To help inform the NGPC's deliberations, it would be very helpful if you could confirm that the small group of GAC members, IGO representatives and ICANN Board and staff will be able to meet during the upcoming ICANN 49 Meeting in Singapore. The NGPC intends to make a decision on this item of GAC advice in Singapore or soon thereafter.

Best regards,

Stephen D. Crocker

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors

USA